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                                                                                              Monday 15th January 2018 

                

     
                                 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Wednesday 24th January 2018 we will be holding our Nursery Open Evening. We hope 
you will come in and meet the staff, ask any questions and find out more about life in the 
Nursery and your child’s Learning Journal. You will also be given a target sheet with ideas 
to support your child at home. 
 
Please drop in any time between 3:30pm and 6:00pm. 
 
We look forward to seeing you.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs Padda and Mrs Murphy 
 

 
 
 
Nursery Open Evening 
 
 
I will/will not be able to attend the Nursery Open Evening on Wednesday 24th January 2018. 
 
 
Childs Name................................................ 
 
  
 
Signed.........................................................Parent           Date..................................... 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs S James 
Monk Street Derby DE22 3QB 
Tel: 01332 347595 
 
Email: admin@becket.derby.sch.uk 
Website:  www.becket.derby.sch.uk 
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